
 

3 April 2020 

 

Dear EYFS, 

 

Wow, I can’t believe two weeks have flown by already!  This week, I have received some 

lovely emails from your parents and carers.  I have also been keeping up to date with our 

Home Learning Facebook page.  It has been fantastic to see what you have been getting up 

to!  

 

A few familiar faces arrived at my door this week, just in time for Easter! 

 

    
 

It looks like Pop, Traction Man and the Naughty Bus would like to find out more about how 

you are celebrating Easter.  You could send photos or draw pictures.  You could even impress 

Pop with some fantastic writing.  Maybe you could write a recipe for Easter nests, 

instructions for an Easter Egg Hunt or a few sentences about how you celebrating Easter 

with your family.   

 

I have been keeping an eye on Education City and you are working your way through the 

games I have set you.  Over Easter, you can complete any of the games that are already on 

Education City.  I will set you some more activities on there after Easter. 

 



 

2. 

 

 

If you want to do any extra Phonics or Maths learning over Easter, there are plenty of 

activities for you to try on our EYFS page (if your grown ups need any more, they can always 

email me).  There’s also still the 100 Things to do Indoors activities (perfect if we have any 

rainy days!). 

 

Remember, you can still get in touch by using our home learning email address eyfs@new-

swann.leics.sch.uk to share any of your home learning or if your grown ups have any 

questions about home learning. 

 

Stay safe, enjoy your Easter celebrations and speak soon, 

 

Miss Wilman 
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